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ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
MILK PROGRAM




PARENT LETTER – Sample Milk Ticket Participation

Does your child eat lunch at school?
Do you want to ensure they enjoy fresh, cold milk?

Dear Parents:

We have good news. Starting [DATE] our school is participating in the Elementary School Milk Program run by Dairy Farmers of Canada. Now, your child can have fresh, cold milk at lunchtime.
This program provides the kind of healthy goodness that helps children concentrate, have more energy, and get the most out of their school day! No other drink comes close to giving children the 16 essential nutrients they need to grow and be healthy. 

Milk will be available for students to purchase each lunch hour. The cost will be 
   ¢ for a 250mL carton of either white milk or
¢ for chocolate milk. To help us determine our daily requirement of milk, please indicate below the frequency with which your child will be purchasing milk at lunch time and return this letter to us by [DATE].
We are pleased to be able to offer you this lunch time Milk Program. If you have any questions please feel free to call us at the school at [PHONE].
Sincerely,

[Principal (or delegate)]

My son/daughter will purchase Milk: 	each day	o 	Prefer: 	chocolate	o


	2-3 times a week	o		white	o


	once a week	o		combination	o 


	not at all	o		no preference	o














Return this form to the school by	 [DATE].











